





OVERSIGHT BOARD Note of Meeting 30 September 2015

Present:

Stephen Greenhalgh, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime Bernard Hogan-Howe, Commissioner Craig Mackey, Deputy Commissioner Helen Bailey, Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC

In attendance:

MOPAC and MPS officials

2016/17 Budget

The Oversight Board:

- discussed the 2016/17 budget, including the potential impact of the proposed change to the funding formula, and potential impact of the outcome of the Comprehensive Spending Review (CSR); and
- 2. noted the process timeline for the submission of the budget to the GLA.

The next meeting will be on 23 November 2015.